
 
 
 
  
      
 
Dear Neighbor, 
  
 I hope this letter finds you well, as we begin the 2024 school year we are happy to 
inform you that the Saturday Instructional Swim program will take place this year.  There 
will also be a Lifeguard course available over the winter break in December and Spring 
break in April. Registration forms for all of our instructional offerings and information 
about those programs can be found on the School District home page 
(www.ardsleyschools.org) under the tab “FAMILIES/COMMUNITY” then “Rec-Pool 
Program”at the bottom of the page. 
 
 My name is Mat Tuffarelli and I will be handling all the pool recreation activities. If there 
are any questions or concerns please reach out to me at any time. 
 
  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Mat Tuffarelli 
Mtuffarelli@ardsleyschools.org 
914-231-0832 office 
914-438-3881 cell 
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